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ERRATA__________________________________________________________________________

In the 2017 Special Online Issue of Slavic Review, in the Critical Forum on 
Global Populisms, the article titled “Taking Far-Right Claims Seriously and 
Literally: Anthropology and the Study of Right-Wing Radicalism,” pp. S19–
S29, by Agnieszka Pasieka, should have carried an attribution stating the 
following: “This project has received funding from the European Union’s 
Horizon 2020 research and innovation program under the Marie Sklodowska-
Curie grant agreement No 656377.” The author regrets this oversight.
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